
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

8th November 2023 

Dear Families 

 

Puffins: Trip to Kresen Kernow 

 

We are excited to announce that we are taking a trip to Kresen Kernow next 

Wednesday 15th November. Following on from our trip to Levant Mine, we will be 

learning about the Levant Mine Disaster using resources from the archives at the 

centre. This trip will help us develop our historical enquiry skills as well as teaching us 

about a very sad event that had a huge impact on our local area. We will also learn 

about the significance of Cornwall's mining heritage on the wider world in general. 

We will be travelling to and from Kresen Kernow by coach and will be departing 

school at 9.00am prompt.  Our expected return time is 2.30pm.  

Children will need a packed lunch. If you would like to order one, please return the 

slip by Friday. 

Children will need; a coat, water bottle and their lunch. 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Trip: Puffins to Kresen Kernow 

Date / time: Wednesday 15th November 9.00am until 2.30pm 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………….............. 

 

Contribution (suggested £5 – preferably online): ……………………………………………. 

 

Own packed lunch: Yes / No 

 

School packed lunch selection (please circle an option from each line): 

• Roll / Wrap 

• Cheese / Ham / Salmon Mayo 


